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Morning Routines 
A reminder that in the morning the bell is rung at 8.55 and the playground gate is then closed.  After this 
time please enter school via the front door by Mrs. Scott’s Office. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 and 2 Nasal Flu Immunisation 
Please note that there will be a nasal flu envelope in your child's book bag tonight. Please read the 
enclosed letter and common questions sheet and then return your completed consent form to the 
School Office by Wednesday 2nd November. 

 
 
         
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance  
A reminder that if your child is absent you should contact the school office between 9.15 – 10am.  The 
reason for absence must be sent in writing to the office – this can be by email. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Class in the Surrey Advertiser 
Reception Class will be in the paper in this week’s Surrey Advertiser issued on Friday 14th October.  
Their photograph will be in the souvenir supplement of the Surrey Schools’ Class of 2016. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tick Bites 
Surrey County Council has asked us to advise parents to be aware of the potential for tick bites. Please 
see the separate attachment from the Public Health England. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Governor Deadlines 
A reminder that the deadline for parent governor nomination forms is 12 (noon) on Wednesday 19th 
October. 
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Superhero Day 
Badger class had a brilliant time meeting up with Year 2 pupils at the Dawnay School. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Apple Picking 

 
Thank you to everyone who helped with the apple harvest. 
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Olympic Athletes 
The final call for nominations for Team GB Olympic Athletes who show our School Values 
 

Our Values 
Chosen by staff and parents 

 
  Politeness   Honesty 
  Fairness   Happiness 
  Cooperation   Responsibility      

Kindness   Respect 
Perseverance   Friendship  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News from the Friends’ Committee 
Hopefully you have received the letters in the bookbags about this year's Christmas product project. 
Please return your children's designs to school, with the form attached to the back, by 2nd November 
so that we can make sure we receive all your Christmas card, tag and wrapping paper orders in good 
time. Get in touch if you have any questions.  

Our White Elephant - Toy and Cake sale on 2nd November is fast approaching so please do try to 
contribute at least one second-hand toy so that all the children have the opportunity to purchase a £1 
toy on the day of the sale. The collection box is outside Mrs Scott's office.  

And a reminder that if you are buying anything from Yellow Moon, please select Polesden Lacey 
Infants when you reach the purchasing page, so that school can receive a contribution as a result of 
your purchase.  

Thank you for all your support! 
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 Forthcoming Dates Reminder  
 

 
 

SCIENCE WEEK 
 

Monday 17th October  Story fun at lunchtime for Year 1 and 2 children 
 N.B. No Multi Sports Netball Club 
 
Tuesday 18th October  Judo Club 
 9.15am Year 2 Open Assembly – all parents and carers welcome 
 3 – 3.45 p.m. Tennis Club 
 
Wednesday 19th October Lego Workshop for pupils during the school day 
   
Thursday 20th October Forest School during the school day for Year 2 
 N.B. No Craft Club this week  

 
 Friday 21st October 3 - 4.00 p.m. Musical Theatre Club  
 

Half Term Week 24th - 28th October 
 
Monday 31st  October  Story fun at lunchtime for Year 1 and 2 children 
 3 – 4pm Multi Sports Netball Club 
 
Tuesday 1st  November  Judo Club 
 3 – 3.45 p.m. Tennis Club 
 
Wednesday 2nd November 3pm White Elephant Toy and Cake Sale in our School Hall 
   
Thursday 3rd November Forest School during the school day for Year 1 
 3 - 4pm Craft Club  
 

Friday 4
th

 November 3 - 4.00 p.m. Musical Theatre Club 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Wild Learning Half Term Holiday Club 
Wild Learning are holding a Wild Play holiday Club at Polesden Lacey House between 26th – 28th 
October 10.30 – 4.15, ages 5 and over for £38 per day.  For more information see the flyer in the School 
Office window or visit www.wild-learning.net 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wanted - Food Magazines 
As part of Science Week we urgently require any Food Magazines you may no longer need.  If you have 
any please leave them in the box outside the office as soon as possible. Thank you. 
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